New Service Task Force
March 28, 2012

Present – Scott Doelling, Stacy Schoen, Larry Brandenburg, John Roper

Larry provided copies of “St. Matthews Area Ministries Needs Assessment Report” as provided by Peggy Campbell.  Contains a lot of good demographic data regarding the St. Matthews area.  Recommended that all task force members spend some time reviewing the data in order to better understand the neighborhood we’re serving.

Looked at worship in terms of what we value, rather than a list of disconnected items.  All elements of the new service should point back to distinct HB values.  For example – we value children, so one requirement of the new service will be that it is “child friendly”.

Child friendliness is probably going to be one of the key requirements of the new service.  It is recognized that a significant number of young adults return to the church not for themselves, but for their children.  

Fundamental idea = “church is not something for children to endure”.  Along with being open and accepting of children, we also need to find ways to meaningfully engage them in the practice of worship.

Consensus was that we need a venue that’s flexible and comfortable.  Will most likely not be the chapel or sanctuary – added bonus is that this avoids some potential resource conflicts.  Gym is the most likely place – already has most of the needed infrastructure plus plenty of space & easy kitchen access.

Discussed whether or not a meal was a crucial component of the new service.  Will leave that item for further discussion.

John recommends we read “Church in the Inventive Age” by Doug Pagitt.  
John will be in Columbia SC April 15 to April 17 to attend their alternative service and

interview minister and musicians.  He will hopefully be able to obtain contact info for worship leaders who’d be willing to talk to the task force.

